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Computerization  
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•Documents generated  
•Human labor 
unproductive 
•Mistakes linger  
•Need for physical 
archives  
•Red tape continues 
unabated  
•Data inconsistencies 
linger on  
•Data “ownership” 
widespread  

 

Results  



Advanced computerization  
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Practice A  

Practice B  

•Generation of documents 
persists 
•Bureaucracy continues 
• Inconsistencies between 
documents persist 
•Communication partially 
increases  
•Tempo of work partially 
increases  
•Limited generation of 
information  
•“Ownership” of data 
continues  
•Trainings of operators 
increase  
•Low level of control  
•Similar controls carried 
out through different 
systems  

Results  

Practice C 

Practice A  

Practice B  

Practice C  



Data management  
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•Enhanced data quality 
•Enhanced data generation  
•Enhanced controls  
•Developed decision-making 
process  
•Cross-controls  
•Reduced inconsistencies  
•Reduced document turnover  
•Reduced need in human labor  

 

Institutional management 

Information system  

(SGB.net) 

Results  
Practice A  

Practice B 

Practice C 
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SGB.net 

“can manage if you can 
measure” 

SGB.net 



SGB.net 
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Veri 

Policy  

Practice  

SGB.net 

Digital 

environment  

Decision-

making  

Rules of work  

Action 

Data 
Information  



Management model  
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Budget  

Plan  
Results program  

PEB 

Decision 

Outcome 

Contract  Controls  

Need  

Work flow 

Tender 

Execution Contract 

Spending  

Financial process 

Documents  

Movables  Personnel  

Real estate 

Resources  

Budget 

and 

control 

depart

ment  

Accounting  

Audit 

Chamber  

Public 

planni

ng 

depart

ment  
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 Work model (interconnected) 

Tender  Movable Documents  Personnel  

Say2000i 
Public economic  

entities  

Social security  

department  

Public management  

E-budget  

SGB.net 
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 Work model (process) 

Confirmation Tender Spending  

Confirmation  Tender  Movable  Spending  

SGB.net 

Now 

Movables  Accounting  
Final  

accounting  

Accounting  
Final  

accounting  
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Advantages of the system  

Cross controls  

E-archives 

Infrastructure for e-signature  

Convenient data collection  

Enhanced data consistency  

Timely provision of data  



SGB.net 
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SGB.net 

Results-
oriented 
budget  

Expenditure 
management  

In-cash 
monitori

ng  

Transfer of 
appropriations  

Management 
of movables  

Performance 

reports 

Preliminary  
financial control  

Internal  
control  

Reporting  
on results 

Performance  

reports  

Financial  
reports  

Results-based 
program  

Strategic plan  

Financial plans and reports  

Comprehensive approach compared with 

separate systems… 



Модель менеджмента 
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Planning  Practice  

Now  

Outcomes  

Business 

program  

Financial plan  
Resources 

management  

Contracts 

management  

Work 

management  

Performance results  

Outcomes of 

contracts  

Accounting 

outcomes  

Reporting  

Decision Data Documents  

CONTROLS  

SGB.net 
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B Expenditure 

management 

C Management of 

movables  

D Debt collection  

E Budget execution  

 Focus on results  

Financial discipline  

 Transparency  

 Control  

 Optimal distribution of 

resources 

 Efficiency of resource use 

A Budget results  

F Management of 

documents  

Main SGB.net modules  



SGB.net and other systems  
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Plan  Budget  Guarantee  Commissioning  Accounting  

Department for budget and control 

of the Ministry of Development  

Main 

accounting 

directorate  

Public institutions  

 

 

 

E-budget  

 

 

say2000i 

 

Execution  

Government procurement  

platform (public institutions) 

  SGB.net 

G
o

v
e

rn
m

e
n

t 
 

v
a

lu
a

b
le

s 
 

Strategic plan  Expenditure  

management  

Budgeting 

instruments  

Management of 

movables  



SGB.net  business model  
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Planning  

Decision 

making  
Contract  

 
Invoice  Reserves  

management  

Registration 

management 
Performance  

report  

Data from  

the plan 

Decisions  

data 

 

Contract  

data 

Accounts  

data 
Reserves  

data 
Data registration Laws and other  

data 

Data from  

the plan 

Documents  

on decisions  
Contract  

documents  

Invoice  

documents 
Documents  

on reserves  

Registration  

documents 

Laws and  

other  

documents  

B
u

s
in

e
s

s
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 SGB.net business model  
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Budget 

proposal 

 

Electricity        30 

Stationery       20 

Projects 50 

 

Budget law  

Results  

program 

Investment  

program  

03.2.3.03 Electric supplies  

03.2.1.01 Stationery . 

06.2.1.01 Project expenditures  

A Activity  

03 Expenses for goods and services  

procurement 50 

B Project  

06 Capital expenditure 50 

 

SGB.net 

SGB.net 

Information on  

reserves  

SGB.net 

 Information 

on spending  

SGB.net 

 Strategic plan  



General 

applications of 

the MoF 

SGB.net 
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Планируемая структура 
решения 

Tarım Bakanlığı
Karar Destek  Sistemi

MB Ortak

Uygulamaları

SGB.Net

Tarım Bakanlığı
Özel Uygulamaları

MB Karar Destek Sistemi

E-Bütçe Say2000i
TBMM

Sayıştay

Sağlık Bakanlığı
Karar Destek  Sistemi

MB Ortak

Uygulamaları

SGB.Net

Sağlık Bakanlığı
Özel Uygulamaları

... Üniversitesi
Karar Destek  Sistemi

MB Ortak

Uygulamaları

SGB.Net

... Üniversitesi
Özel Uygulamaları

Süreç 
Bütünleştirme

Otomatik
Veri

Aktarımı

Kararlar
Kurallar

MB Entegrasyon Katmanı (web servisler)

E-Denetim

Veri
Belge

Entegrasyon Katmanı

Veri
Belge

MoF decision-making support system  
E-control  

E-budget  Integration of 
processes  

MoF integration layer (web-services) 

ВНСТ 

Audit 

chamber  

Document

s  

Docume

nts  
Decision, 

rules 

Automatic data supply  

 

Integration layer  

System to support decision making at Ministry 

for Agriculture  
System to support decision making at Ministry for 

Healthcare  

System to support decision making at universities  

Special applications of the 

Ministry of Agriculture  

General applications of 

the MoF 

SGB.net 

General 

applications of the 

Ministry for 

Healthcare 

General applications 

of the MoF 

SGB.net 

 

Special applications of 

universities  
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PUBLIC 

AGENCIES  

WEB sites  

Private sector reports  General applications  
Personnel  

Documents  
Movables  

Expenditures  E
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  National property  

Main directorate for legal consultations and 
reports 

Tax Inspection directorate, Directorate for 
financial crimes 

Other corporate ties  

COMDINED MANAGEMENT 
OF RESOURCES  

Manager’s screen  
SYSTEM TO SUPPORT DECISION-MAKING PROCESS  

SECURITY, MANAGEMENT OF OPERATORS, 
MANAGEMENT OF STANDARDS, INTERNAL 

CONTROLS, INSTITUTIONS’ PORTAL  

C
O
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P

E
T

E
N
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 R
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L
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S
 

M
A

N
A

G
E

M
E

N
T

  

Tax 
Inspection 

Council  

Main 
Directorate of 

Budget and 
Financial 
Control  

Main 
Directorate 

for 
accounting  

ВНСТ 

Information and 
reports  

RULES  Istanbul Stock Exchange  

Meteorology  

Central Bank of Turkey  
SEP 

Revenue directorate  

OECD  
IMF 

WB  

EU  

UTILITIES  

TELECOM  
OTHER PROVIDERS OF 

INFORMATION  

Integration model  

Audit 
Chamber  
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atilla.cakir@sgb.gov.tr  


